March 3, 2023
Dear BCA Families,

We are sharing this picture just in case you didn’t get a chance to walk through BCA's
library on Open House night.

The Family Read
Alouds in this bookcase
are divided by age
groups: 4-7 and 8-12,
and are chosen for the
wide appeal of their
content. Many have
chapter endings that
may capture even the
adult reader’s
imagination!

Most are recommended
by the well-known
author Sarah
Mackenzie in her book
Read Aloud Revival,
which you may also
check out from this
bookshelf. These
“treasures” may be
selected by students
during their library time,
or by parents when
they can visit the
library.(contact office for
a library appointment)

We ask that you sign out your choice by writing your name on the check out card and
leaving it in the box marked “Parents.” You may keep the picture books for one week,
and the chapter books for one month.

Reading aloud to children is one of the quickest ways to help them fall in love with
books!

Sincerely, Mrs. Kays



